LSJRSD.0202

From: Prbensro <Prbensro@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 1:43 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water issues

| wanted you to know that as Central Valley residents, we are watching your actions closely. We do not agree with your
management plans for the water from our valley rivers and feel that your policies waste precious water that we strive to
conserve.

Sincerely,

Beverly Benson

Sent from my iPad





